
Plainfield Zoning Board of Appeals 

The ZBA will NOT meet on March 21, 2019, due to lack of quorum. If you 
have business you need to discuss, please contact Chair Peg Keller, at 634-
5644. 

Please attend the information sessions being held by the Planning Board on 
March 13 (7:00 p.m.) and March 30 (1:00 p.m.) to learn about proposed 
zoning revisions that will be presented at the Annual Town Meeting in May.  

The Zoning Board of Appeals will meet next on Thursday, April 18, at 6:00 
p.m. at the Town Hall.  


